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	Text1p8: Mrs. Erdmann's Class
	Text5p8: mark your calendar
	Text3p8: a note from the teacher
	Text3ap8:  
Welcome back to Lawn Manor! I am so excited to be your child's teacher.  We are going to have a great year and I look forward to seeing familiar faces and meeting new students and families as well.  I hope you all had a fantastic summer and made lots of memories.  
	Text5ap8: Wednesday August 25th: First day of school.
 
Thursday September 2nd: Lawn Manor meet your teacher night & book fair. More information will go home regarding times later in the week.
 
Monday September 6th: NO SCHOOL- Labor Day.
 
Tuesday September 7th: MAP testing begins
	Text4p8: What we're learning
	Text6p8: Extra! Extra!
	Text4ap8: For the first couple of weeks we will be focusing on routines, procedures, rules, expectations, and performing initial assessments.  We have our DOJO reward system where the class works collectively to earn a class reward.  There is also the individual link system where students earn links daily and once they reach the line they get to go to the prize box!
 
The September newsletter will have a breakout by subject.
 
Reading - a story will go home weekly with a comprehension sheet to be turned in on Friday. We use Unique Learning System.
 
Math - we use Investigations
 
	Text6ap8: School is back in session! We are all hoping this year we can keep in person learning.  Please remember to send a water bottle, have your child wear a mask, and wear comfortable clothing for the park and gym.
 
I will send home a folder daily marked for keep at home and return to school items.
	Text7p8: contact me
	Text7ap8: Please feel free to contact me via RemindApp or e-mail me @ merdmann@ahsd125.org if you have any questions or concerns.
	Text2p8: class
newsletter


